To: Acting Captain February 28, 1980

Lt. Theodore Kaegael

Major Crimes Division

From: Det. Alan Silvia

Subj: Missing Person: Karen Marsden Case #80-1476

(Interview with Carl Drew)

Sir:

On this date, Det. Sgt Paul Carey and myself located Carl Drew

at Charlie's Cafe on Pleasant Street and asked him if he would come
with us to the police station, to which he agreed. Upon arrival at

the Fall River Police Department, Major Crimes Division, I informed
him of his Miranda Warnings and he signed the department rights
form in the presence of Det. Sgt. Carey and myself. The following

is a series of questions directed at Carl Drew and his response to

those questions.

Q: When did you last see Karen Marsden?

A: About three Fridays ago, she came by the Pier 14 in Carol
Fletcher's car, it was the seventh | am sure of it. Carey
already spoke to me about it.

Q. What time did they come by the Pier 14?



A. It was somewhere between 8:00PM and 9:00PM or around there.
Q. Who else was in Carol Fletcher's car when they came by the Pier
147

A. Carol was driving, Robin was in the front seat, and Karen was

in the back, there could have been somebody else but I didn't notice.
Q. Were you with Carol Fletcher or Karen later on that night?

A. No | haven't seen Karen since then, | have no idea where she

is. You should ask Robin or Carol.

After questioning Carl Drew | asked him if he would allow us to
take a photograph and a hair sample. He stated that he had nothing
to hide and that we could. At this time | prepared a Fall River
Police Department Consent to Search Authorization, indicating that
Carl Drew would allow the consent to the search of his person,
photographs, and a hair sample. This consent to search form was
signed in the presence of Det. Sgt. Carey and myself.

Following the taking of a hair sample and photographs, Carl

Drew also allowed us to have possession of his Buck Knife for

examination.



